Announcements for Wednesday, October 12th

There will be a very short meeting for anyone who signed up for Reading Buddies in Madame Landry’s room at 12:00 noon today.
The list of Beyond the Hurt Facilitators for this school year is on the bulletin board on the main floor across from the Resource Room. Thank you to everyone who applied.
The final cross country meet is tomorrow after school at Forest Hills School. Good Luck to all of the runners.
Congratulations to our Girls Soccer Team – they won their game yesterday against River Valley – 2- 1
The girl’s game today has been rescheduled for Friday October 14th.
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Starting today we have both white and chocolate milk for sale in the lunch room for 50 cents a container.
